
liane Moriyama 

From: Cook, Justin C. <Justin.Cook@ic.fbi.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 5:08 AM 
To: Liane Moriyama 
Subject: Progress 
Attachments: IPSFRP Technical Specification 2.0 j 

Hey Liane, 
Just wanted to give you a quick shout to see where Hawaii is in your system upgrade. Any chance of 
joining the facial recognition pilot soon? Also, I wanted to send you the new 2.0v of the IPSFRP 
Technical Specification (a much better read that the l.Ov ha ha). Hope all is well, let me know 
what's going on when you get a chance. 

Justin C. Cook 
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